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Mandatory e-invoicing in public

procurement and concessions enters into

force

Contractors will soon only be able to send their invoices for public contracts

and concessions electronically via 'e-invoicing' to the contracting authority.

The commencement of this obligation depends on the estimated value of the

contract.

This article in available in Dutch.
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